
Dr. Randolph Bishop Joins The Summit,
Expanding Advanced Spine Care in
Hutchinson

Dr. Randolph C. Bishop, MD

The Summit is proud to welcome Dr.

Randolph Bishop, a board-certified

neurosurgeon with over 25 years of

experience, to its surgical team.

HUTCHINSON, KS, UNITED STATES,

February 11, 2025 /EINPresswire.com/

-- The Summit Institute for

Orthopedics, Spine, and Human

Movement is proud to welcome Dr.

Randolph Bishop, a board-certified

neurosurgeon, to its surgical team.

With over 25 years of experience in

spine care, Dr. Bishop specializes in

advanced, minimally invasive

techniques designed to enhance

mobility and relieve pain.

Dr. Bishop specializes in several

advanced spine treatments, including

minimally invasive surgical techniques

such as OLLIF (Oblique Lateral Lumbar

Interbody Fusion), and offers patients

innovative solutions for pain relief and

improved mobility through: 

•  Spinal fusion 

•  Anterior cervical discectomy 

•  Artificial disc replacement 

•  Nerve decompression 

•  Laminectomy 

•  Laminoplasty  

•  Kyphoplasty 

http://www.einpresswire.com
https://summitks.com/spine/


Dr. Bishop’s expertise enables The Summit to expand its advanced spine care services, offering

innovative solutions for patients. His extensive experience in minimally invasive techniques

enhances The Summit’s ability to provide cutting-edge, patient-centered care, ensuring more

individuals have access to the specialized treatments they need.

"I’m eager to bring my particular expertise to the team at The Summit. Their approach to patient

care is top notch. Spinal care has advanced so much, and we’re able to do incredible things

through minimal procedures. I’m grateful for the opportunity to serve patients in this region and

beyond,” said Dr. Bishop.  

In addition to his clinical practice, Dr. Bishop is an active member of the American Association of

Neurological Surgeons, Congress of Neurological Surgeons, and American Association of Pain

Medicine. He has also contributed to numerous peer-reviewed publications and holds patents

for innovative spine surgery devices and systems. 

The Summit encourages individuals suffering from back pain or spinal conditions to schedule a

consultation with The Summit, so they can learn more about their potential treatment plans and

take the first step towards regaining their quality of life. 

For more information, visit https://summitks.com/spine/. 

### 

About The Summit: The Summit is a premier medical facility located in Hutchinson, Kansas,

known for orthopedics and human mobility. Through strategic partnerships, The Summit offers

groundbreaking treatments and surgical procedures across various specialties to improve the

health and well-being of its patients. For more information, please visit https://summitks.com.
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